
ED Data Express Feedback Survey
According to the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, no persons are required to respond to a collection of information unless such collection displays a valid OMB control number. Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 10 minutes per response, including time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information. The obligation to respond to this collection is voluntary. Send comments regarding the burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions for reducing this burden, to the U.S. Department of Education, 400 Maryland Ave., SW, Washington, DC 20202-4536 or email ICDocketMgr@ed.gov and reference the OMB Control Number 1880-0542. Note: Please do not return the completed National Charter School Resource Center User Survey to this address. 

Explore/Dashboards:
1. How easy was it to navigate the dashboards? 1-5 rating
2. Did you find the visualizations helpful in interpreting the data? 1-5 rating
3. Were the Data Notes helpful to understand the data shown in the visualizations? 1-5 rating

Data Download:
1. Did you use the configured search feature? Y/N
a. If yes, did you find it helpful? Y/N/NA
b. If yes and you have visited the site before, how often do you use the configured search? 1-5 frequency & NA
2. Did you use the ED Data Express Download Launch Wizard? Y/N
a. If yes, did you find it helpful in finding what you were looking for? Y/N/NA
b. If no, was it because you did not see it or because you did not find it helpful? Y/N/NA
3. What did you think of the response time when changing filters? 1-5

General Questions:
1. Did you find the information you were looking for today?
a. If no, please explain what you were searching for.
2. What was your overall impression of the site? 1-5 rating
3. [bookmark: _GoBack]Suggestions on improvements:
1
